
UUCC Meeting 

September 25, 2018 

 

Attendees:  Ellen Crowell, Debi Lohe, Judy Geczi, Gary Barker, Steve Sanchez, Justin Daffron, Laura 

Franklin, Ness Sandoval, Amber Johnson, Ryan McCulla, Emily Lutenski, Bonnie Wilson, Michael 

Swartwout, Joseph Nichols, Jenny Agnew, Lauren Arnold, Devita Stallings, Ginge Kettenbach, Peggy 

Dotson, Jordan Glassman, Kim Druschel, Bryan Sokol, Fabiola Martinez, Laura Rettig, Katlin Kouns 

 

1) Announcement Updates 

● Thanks to the workshop leaders!  

● The Core now has a recurring budget line (includes: stipends for UUCC members, Core 

Director, our portion of admin staff). 

● (Ness) - Mentoring for Mission meeting on 9/22 went well and there will be two more 

this semester.  A new cohort will be forming in January, and interested UUCC members 

should apply. This is an important partnership.   

 

2)  HLC Accreditation and the Core:  Steve Sanchez 

 



 (Elaina Osterbur) – UUCC needs to make sure it continues to keep the Core conversation 

front and center. Emails, presentations to Faculty Senate.  

 (April Trees) - How/what can Core Liaisons do to help move forward?  Can we be 

provided with more reading / materials?  

A – yes, the UUCC has more amassed and we can make this available to those 

who want to continue digging in to the literature. Justin Daffron suggests that we 

need a one-page summary of what comes out of each workshop to validate that 

we are listening and reflecting on what we are hearing from these events. This is a 

way to keep pushing information out to the SLU community. And to make sure 

that people don’t believe that the decisions have already been made.   

 

5) Discussion / creation of a Qualtrics survey to follow all four “Imagining Core Structures” 

workshops.  

Discussed what we want to capture with this survey and how we will use it. Survey will capture 


